
   

 

 

31 May 2023 

 

 

2023 ISPS HANDA AUSTRALIAN OPEN – VOLUNTEERS 
 

 

Dear friends of the ISPS HANDA Australian Open, 

 

On behalf of Golf Australia, we are seeking your club’s assistance in facilitating volunteers to be involved 

in this year’s ISPS HANDA Australian Open to be held at The Australian Golf Club & The Lakes Golf 

Club from Thursday 30 November – Sunday 3 December 2023. 

 

The response we receive each year from everyone is truly astonishing and we are extremely grateful 

for the support.  

 

Julian Emery will be co-ordinating the volunteer programme this year again, assisted by 2IC Paul Burgin 

and supported by Team Leaders Carol Hulme & Phil Gregory (The Australian GC) and Louise 

Schweikert and Sue Goble (The Lakes GC). We would like to express our sincere gratitude to Julian 

and the team for their commitment and time to the tasks ahead, and also to our host venues, The 

Australian Golf Club and The Lakes Golf Club.  

 

All volunteers will be required to register through the Australian Golf Volunteer Portal – accessible via 

the following link: www.golf.org.au/ausopen/volunteers  

 

Once registered, the volunteer will be able to express their interest in volunteering for the event and 

submit their availability. Expressions of interest will be open until Friday 25 August 2023.  

 

For any queries or assistance with their registration, volunteers may reach us via email at 

AOvolunteers@golf.org.au.  

 

Volunteer requests, duties and event details will be confirmed via email and sent to clubs and individuals 

on or before Friday 3 November 2023 (volunteer required duties may change depending on numbers).  

 

We hope that your members can be involved this year as we all know the event could not happen 

without the dedication and commitment of the many volunteers.  

 

Thank you for your invaluable support and we look forward to seeing you at the ISPS HANDA Australian 

Open. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 

 

Mark Hardess 

Tournament Director, Australian Open 

Golf Australia 
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